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To Boston Nehemiah Institute 

 

Dear BNI - Rev. YoungGhil Lee, Haksoo Lee and Supporters 

 

I am writing in appreciation of your generous contribution to my scholarship needs to enhance 

my studies at ACTS University in Seoul, South Korea. This will surely help me to cover 

necessary financial requirements at the University. My program being of three years and now 

being half way, without this kind of support the journey can be unbearable. Thank God we have 

people like you, oh yes, you are there. When Elijah complained of the unavailability of God’s 

servants, God told him, “ Yet I reserve seven thousand in Israel – all whose knees have not 

bowed down to Baal and all whose mouths have not kissed him” (1Kings 19:18). I once again 

thank God for you are there for a help. 

 

My soul glorifies the Lord and my spirit rejoices in God my Savior, for He has been mindful of 

the humble state of His servant (Luke 1:47-48).  

 

This scholarship will allow me to peacefully focus on my studies. Thank you again for your 

generous support. May God bless you and Boston Nehemiah Institute richly. Please keep pray 

for me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rev. Yustianus Primus MUABUZI 

 
MY PRAYER REQUESTS are: - (1). Pray that God will open ways for establishment of true genuine 
theological seminaries (INTERDENOMINATIONAL) for gospel ministers in Tanzania; (2). Pray that 
by God’s grace we find ways of establishing a printing facility (for literature evangelism and 
discipleship training) and establishment of a radio ministry. 

 



 
 

 
 

 


